
SAWS – NO MOODY’s DOWNGRADE 

 

From: OpenRecords <openrecords@saws.org> 
Date: August 9, 2018 at 00:09:05 CDT 
To: 'Nikki Kuhns' <jdk5630@msn.com> 
Cc: OpenRecords <openrecords@saws.org> 
Subject: RE: 2 Open Records Requests - Standard & Poor / Fitch 
Letters/Documents  - ORR No. 7205 - Response 

Ms. Kuhns: 
  
Your request was assigned Open Records Request (ORR) No. 7205. After careful 
review, SAWS does not have any records that are responsive to this request.  
Attached are copies of Fitch and Standard & Poor’s most recent credit reports on SAWS 
from April of 2018. Although the Texas Public Information Act allows a governmental 
body to charge for the production of records, in accordance with Section 552.267, 
Texas Government Code, the attached records are provided at no charge.  
  
I thank you for your inquiry and hope this information is helpful.  
 
Sincerely,  
Barbara Martinez 
Manager of Corporate Records 
  
San Antonio Water System 
Attn: Open Records 
2800 US Highway 281 North 
San Antonio, Texas 78212 
Phone: (210) 233-3008 
OpenRecords@saws.org 
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